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Dear Council,
I urge you to support The Youth Rights Ordinance before you today.  After many years of
practicing in King County Juvenile Court, I believe that this bill will greatly help the youth of
King County gain the respect and understanding they have been denied.  This ordinance will
provide a youth the opportunity to consult with a lawyer before being coerced into giving an
account of an incident or explaining themselves to law enforcement.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,
George Yeannakis

-- 
George Yeannakis
2235 Fairview ave E #11
Seattle, WA 98102
Cell: (206) 694-3728
yeannakis@gmail.com
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